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Ref: FOI-000261 
 
Date: 22/8/23 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Request 
 
Under the Freedom of information act, please could you provide me with the following information. 
 
The person who holds the job title or responsibility for the following within the Trust : 

1.    Head / Lead Fetal Surveillance Midwife 
2.    Head Practice Development Midwife 
3.    Midwifery Clinical Skills Facilitators 
4.    Lead Midwife for Continuous Development 

 
 
Response 
 
The Chief Nurse has overall responsibility for Midwifery – details can be found on the Trust website under the 
Board structure Board structure - The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust (dgft.nhs.uk) 
 
Surgery, Women & Childrens structure can also be found on the Trust website 23-05-16_SWC-Structure-Chart-
May-2023.pdf (dgft.nhs.uk) 
 
Address of the Trust:- 
Russells Hall Hospital 
Pensnett Road 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Switchboard - 01384 456111 

 

In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/board-of-directors/board-structure/
http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/23-05-16_SWC-Structure-Chart-May-2023.pdf
http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/23-05-16_SWC-Structure-Chart-May-2023.pdf
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Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/

